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Wow! What a fantastic turnout we had on Sunday 
25th June for our 50th Birthday Celebration Club   
competition. 
 
Firstly, we would like to say a big thank you to all children 
and parents/carers for making the day so special for the club. 
It was so great to see the children perform and their happy 
faces.  
 
Secondly, we want to thank all our coaches, committee 
members and volunteers who made this event possible and 
giving up their Sunday for the club. 
 
Coaches were all very proud of the gymnasts who took part, 
it is a huge accomplishment just to stand in front of people 
let alone perform skills to their best ability. We hope they all 
enjoyed the day! 
 
 

 

HOT WEATHER 
 

Please remember to dress your child 
appropriately for the hot weather when they 
come into their gymnastics session as it can 

get hot in the gym. 
 

Please remember to send 
them to their class with a 

named water bottle. We are 
unable to provide plastic 

cups, however we can sell 
you bottled water for the 

cost of £1 or a re-usable club 
water bottle for £5.50. 
Please ask at reception. 

 
 

 Important Dates 
 

Badge Week 
Monday 10th July – Saturday 15th July 

 
Watching Week for recreational gymnasts  

Monday 17th July – Saturday 22nd July 
 
 

Last day of the summer term  
Monday 24th July 2023 

 

Our Clubs AGM – MONDAY 3rd July 2023 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83635873161?pwd=aDdlOXJmdmpJZGxXc01Lblc3UDVodz09 
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SUMMER - Half Term Camps  
 
We are excited to announce that our summer camps are 
now available to book. Places are starting to fill up, if you 
wish to book onto a certain day, please visit our website 
or your LoveAdmin account. 
 
 
Booking onto a camp as a member is completed through 
your LoveAdmin account. 
 
If you are a non-member you will need to visit our website 
to book.   
 

https://www.berkhamstedgymnastics.co.uk 
 
If you cannot book a certain day this may mean that all 
spaces have been taken, or the closing date has passed. 
 
Children aged 4 can only attend the half day morning 

sessions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Please note the following below 

 
1. Please park in a designated parking space within the main car parks opposite the 

gym and sports hall buildings. Please do not park on any grass verges or pull over at 
the side of the road to let you child out of the car.  

2. If you are parking in the disabled bay, please make sure that you display your badge. 
Even if you are dropping your child off, please do not park in these bays unless you 
have your blue badge displayed.   

3. Parents/carers must accompany their child to their class – please do not just drop 
your child off in the car park unless they are over the age of 12 and the club have 
prior notice of this arrangement.  

4. Although it is lovely to see furry friends, we must remind you that the school’s policy 
states no animals on site. 

5.  Please be courteous to the staff at Ashlyns school, as they are maintaining the 
safety of all children and persons on school premises. 

6. All news related information is sent by email - please make sure you keep up-dated. 
7. A polite notice, please arrive on time for your class session, as lateness may prevent 

you attending your session. 
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Finally….. please see below our Club Calendar 
for 2023 for dates and events. 


